
 

Superior Court, County of Santa Barbara 
 

NOTICE 
March 12, 2024 

 

REDUCTION OF COURT REPORTER SERVICES 
 
 

Effective Monday, March 25, 2024, the Santa Barbara 
Superior Court will no longer provide court reporters for 
the following types of proceedings: 
 
Civil – Evidentiary Hearings, Court Trials, and Jury Trials 
 
Family Law – Evidentiary Hearings and Court Trials, 
except for Family Support matters heard by the Family 
Law Commissioner 
 
Probate – Evidentiary Hearings and Court Trials 
 
 
At their own expense, any party may arrange for a reporter 
to be present at a hearing listed above.  A party that has 
been granted a fee waiver may make a written request for 
a court reporter, in advance, for a hearing listed above.  
(See Cal. Rules of Court, rule 2.956(c) for more 
information). 
 


